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DATES FOR 

THE DIARY:  

 

DECEMBER 

Mon 5th Dec: Make and 

Bake 1.15pm 

Tues 6th Dec:  

Bags2School collection 

Weds  7th Dec:     

Community Lunch 

Thurs  8th  Dec:  FSU 

trip to Pennywell  

Farm 

Fri 9th  Dec:  School 

Christmas  Fayre   

Tues 13th Dec:  

EYFS/KS1 Nativity —   

St Peter’s Church 2pm 

Weds 14th Dec:  

KS2 Carol Concert —

St Peter’s Church 6pm 

Thurs  15th  Dec: 

School Christmas 

Lunch 

Fri 16th  Dec:  

Christingle Service 

Fri 16th Dec:        

Christmas Jumper Day 

Fri 16th  Dec:  Last day 

of term. 

 

JANUARY 

Tues 3rd Jan:  First day 

of Spring term 

Weds 11th Jan:     

Community Lunch 

STOKE FLEMING  

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 

 

Respecting one another 

  Dear Parents/ Carers 

 

 

 

 
I hope you have a lovely weekend 

Paul Girardot 

Head Teacher—Stoke Fleming 
 

 

This week we have been focusing on the value of Respect both in valuing 
others thoughts, views, beliefs and opinions as well as looking up to 
people for their particular skills and talents. 

This week the learning through the school has been intergalactic, with 
Victory jetting off to the moon, other classes writing about space and 
Tilly in Year 6 even producing a music video about space! 

This week there have been lots of letters going out about events coming 
up. Please could you return any slips which need to be sent back as soon 
as possible. On Monday it is our make and bake afternoon which we hope 

 

E-mail:  parent.sf@our-school.org.uk   
Twitter: @OSFDevon  

Facebook:  Our School Federation  



 

 

 

 

,  

This week has seen the interviews for anti-bullying ambassadors take place and a huge number of applications 
received. During the interviews it was very apparent that each and every person had something to bring to the role 
and the decision was made to incorporate everyone. Training for the new recruits will take place leading up to 
Christmas and at the beginning of the new year so they can perform their role in January. 

Attendance Matters 
This week’s attendance class by 

class: 

Victory: 98.15%  

Invincible: 98.72% 

Discovery: 94.62% 

Endeavour: 97.35% 

Challenger: 94.81% 

Endurance:100%  

Well done Endurance -  

the best attendance this week!    

School attendance for the year 

so far is currently 96.86%  

 

We say no to Bullying 

This week has seen the interviews for anti-bullying ambassadors take place and a huge number of applications received. During th
views it was very apparent that each and every person had something to bring to the role and the decision was made to incorpo
one. Training for the new recruits will take place leading up to Christmas and at the beginning of the new year so they can perform their role 
in January. 

Congratulations to our new anti-bullying ambassadors. 

Celebrations Stars of the Week 

Victory— Whole Class 

Discovery— Josh C 

Challenger— Mikey 

Invincible— Barnaby 

Endurance— Callum 

Endeavour—  Alfie R 

Value of the Week: Respect 

Victory—  Holly  Endurance—  Darcy 

Discovery—  Lucas           Endeavour—  Jasmine 

Challenger— Abigail 

Invincible—  Ned & Bella 

 Congratulations to our new anti-bullying ambassadors. 



. 

 

Bags2 School 

Please remember to bring into school your bags of old clothes , textiles  etc for the Bag2School collection 

day next Tuesday 6th December. A bag was sent home with every child but should you require more 

please come to the school office. 

Christmas Jumper Day 

We have decided to hold a Christmas Jumper day on the last day of term.  In return for wearing your 

Christmas jumper on this day, please bring a donation for Save the Children. 

Christmas Tree 

Thank you to Bugford Nurseries for once again donating our beautiful Christmas tree to the school.  In 

return for their generosity, we are happy to promote their nursery for all your Christmas tree purchases. 

Telephone 01803 712892/ 07967 143891.  On the last day of term our tree can be taken home by the 

highest bidder.  If you would like to offer a donation in return for our tree, please let the school office 

know. 

Christmas Fayre—Tombola Stall 

Miss Harris will be running a tombola stall in the school hall during the Christmas Fayre afternoon. She 

will be running a bottle tombola for the adults and a small gift tombola for children, any donations for 

either of these would be very much appreciated. Please hand all donations into the school office.  

Jingle Jars 

Flyers have been sent home today with the children requesting Jingle Jars for the Christmas Fayre next 

week, these are always very popular with the children, as they enjoy making them as much as buying 

them.  

Car Keys 

A set of car keys was left in the playground last week, the key is  for a Nissan make car and there are two 

house keys attached to a blue  clip. If these are your keys please come to the school office and see Mrs 

Callard. 

School Car Park 

Please can people take care when parking in the school car park and not block the way for the buses. 

Little Lanterns 

Please remember to bring in your payment for the Pennywell Farm Trip before Thursday next week. 

Christingle Service—St Peter’s Church 

There will be a  Christingle Service in St Peter's this Sunday, December 4th, at 11am to which all are 

warmly invited, especially children. 

Christmas Tree Festival—St Peter’s Church 

The annual Christmas Tree Festival will be on next week Friday 9th December to Sunday 11th December 

from 10am - 6pm with a closing service at 5pm on the Sunday. Please come along and look at all the 

amazingly decorated trees, this is always a fantastic event to get you in the Christmas spirit. 

 



 

 

 


